
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tom Goldsmith  
Clerk of the House of Commons 
House of Commons  
LONDON 
SW1A 0AA  

 
Mr Simon Burton  
Clerk of the Parliaments 
House of Lords 
LONDON  
SW1A 0PW 

  
10 December 2024 

 
 
Dear Tom and Simon 
 
LEGISLATIVE CONSENT MOTION 
 
I am writing to notify you that, on 9 December 2024, the Northern Ireland Assembly 
agreed a Legislative Consent Motion relating to the Arbitration Bill, currently under 
consideration at Westminster.  
 
I attach an extract from our Official Report for the relevant sitting. Full details can be 
found at: 
 
https://aims.niassembly.gov.uk/officialreport/report.aspx?&eveDate=2024/12/09&docI
D=420417#4698721 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
LESLEY HOGG 
Clerk to the Assembly/Chief Executive 
 
Enc 

Clerk to the Assembly/Chief Executive 

Parliament Buildings, Ballymiscaw, Stormont 
Belfast BT4 3XX 

Tel:  +44 (0)28 9052 1199 
email:   lesley.hogg@niassembly.gov.uk 

 

https://aims.niassembly.gov.uk/officialreport/report.aspx?&eveDate=2024/12/09&docID=420417#4698721
https://aims.niassembly.gov.uk/officialreport/report.aspx?&eveDate=2024/12/09&docID=420417#4698721
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OFFICIAL REPORT – MONDAY 9 DECEMBER 2024 

 

 Arbitration Bill: Legislative Consent Motion 

 
Mrs Long (The Minister of Justice: I beg to move 

 

That this Assembly endorses the principle of the extension to Northern Ireland of the 

provisions in the Arbitration Bill. 
 

Question put and agreed to. 

 

Resolved: 

 

That this Assembly endorses the principle of the extension to Northern Ireland of the 

provisions in the Arbitration Bill. 
 

http://aims.niassembly.gov.uk/plenary/details.aspx?tbv=0&ptv=0&mcv=0&mtv=0&sp=0&spv=-1&per=1&it=0&pid=2&sid=p&pn=0&ba=1&doc=255293%20&fd=01/02/2016&td=01/02/2016
http://aims.niassembly.gov.uk/mlas/details.aspx?&aff=2294&per=259&sel=1&ind=0&prv=0



